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To Sandra Adams, Head of Mid & East Antrim Borough 

Council LDP Team and FAO Head of Planning: 

Many thanks for your invitation to respond to the council’s 

Proposed Modifications to the Draft Plan Strategy. The 

Ministerial Advisory Group (MAG) for Architecture and the 

Built Environment (NI) would like to congratulate the team 

on publication of this comprehensive document, which 

reflects a significant amount of work and research by Mid 

& East Antrim Borough Council. We are pleased to be 

invited to be a part of the consultation process. 

We are aware however that a written response by its 

nature can only be of limited value and would like to 

highlight the valuable resource directly available to you in 

the form of our members. 

We have already undertaken some worthwhile Design 

Workshops with the council in Carrickfergus, and look 

forward to building on this engagement in the future. 

The Ministerial Advisory Group for Architecture and the 

Built Environment exists to uphold and promote the 

standards set out in Northern Ireland’s Architecture and 

Built Environment Policy. 
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